
DATE:​ January 22, 2025 

TO:​ Board of Education 

FROM:​ Mrs. Kerstin Kramer, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

SUBJECT:​ Approve Proposed Truckee High School Overnight Field Trip to Folsom, CA, 
from February 7 through February 9, 2025 

PRESENTED BY:​ Mrs. Shaun Roderick, Assistant Superintendent of Educational Services 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

ACTION REQUESTED 

Approve the proposed Truckee High School Overnight Field Trip to Folsom, CA, from February 7 
through February 9, 2025. 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

Truckee High School's Drama Club is embarking on an exciting overnight adventure to Folsom, 
California, from February 7 to 9, 2025. Our talented students will attend the renowned Lenaea 
Festival, a thrilling early-season event where aspiring theater artists across the Golden State 
come together. 

At the Lenaea Festival, students will dive deep into intensive workshops led by esteemed college 
professors and industry professionals. They'll receive invaluable feedback on their craft, build 
crucial connections with potential college programs and fellow artists, and have the opportunity 
to showcase their talents on stage. 

For those who couldn't make the trip, the Drama Club will ensure that the other members stay 
connected to the vibrant theater community through engaging follow-up activities. 

RESOURCES REQUIRED: None 

PREPARED BY:  Mindi Brenner, Administrative Assistant for Mrs. Shaun Roderick, Assistant 
Superintendent of Educational Services 


